
 

 
 

Office of the COE 

14/05/2021 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

Dear Students, 

It is informed that, by considering the requests from some of the students 

to extend the last date of payment of examinations fees and Tuition Fees, the End 

Semester Online Examinations - May 2021 is postponed for all the programmes and 

is rescheduled from 01.06.2021 and the payment of Examination fees and Tuition 

fee is also extended up to 28.05.2021. 

The Mock Examinations - May 2021 is also postponed and is rescheduled on 

29.05.2021 for all the programmes. The revised Time Tables of both End Semester 

Online Examinations - May 2021 and Mock Examinations - May 2021 are attached 

herewith. 

It is also informed that the last date of payment of examinations fees and 

Tuition Fee will not be extended henceforth and the Supplementary Examinations 

will not be conducted; End Semester Online Examinations - May 2021 is the final 

examinations for this semester." 

Thanking you 

  

                               SD 

              Controller of Examinations 


